VILLAGE OF SLEEPY HOLLOW
VILLAGE BOARD PUBLIC HEARING JULY 30, 2018

The public hearing of the Sleepy Hollow Corporate Authorities was called to order at 7:15 p.m.
at the Sleepy Hollow Village Hall. President Stephan K. Pickett, Director of Finance Henry
Mionskowski and Trustee Jeffrey Seiler were present.

The purpose of the hearing was for public comment on the proposed Appropriation Ordinance
for the fiscal year 2018-2019. President Pickett stated that the notice of hearing was published
in the Daily Herald newspaper. Verification of publication was confirmed by the Village Clerk.

There were no comments from the public.
The public hearing was closed at 7:22 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/

Anthony Mills

Village Clerk



